
Abstracts must be received by 5 pm, August 12, 2019 

 

We invite your submission for a 20‐30 minute presentaƟon about your work with LiDAR. 

Airborne laser scanning – Stories from the field about innovaƟve uses or novel applicaƟons of airborne 

LiDAR. 

New LiDAR products and services – Public or private developers showcase new LiDAR products or services. 

LiDAR and drones –Unmanned aircraŌ systems with LiDAR imaging capability are redefining the limits of 

remote sensing. 

Workflows, apps, and data management – Tools, apps, soŌware, work‐arounds; best 

pracƟces for acquiring or working with LiDAR data. 

Emerging LiDAR technologies – ApplicaƟons of new LiDAR products and capabiliƟes. 

 

To submit a proposal send an abstract (about 200 words) by email to 

john.bragg@state.or.us. Include “LiDAR Symposium” in the subject line. Authors may 

submit more than one proposal. Each proposal should be submiƩed separately and 

include: 

PresentaƟon Ɵtle. 

Type of presentaƟon (Regular or lightning) 

Author’s first and last name, organizaƟon, county, ZIP code, phone number, and 

email address. 

Theme(s) your presentaƟon will address. 

A short professional CV. 

 

Abstracts must be received by 5 pm, August 12, 2019.  

Fast As Lightning! 

This year the Symposium By the Sea 

will include a lightning round ses‐

sion. Lightning presentaƟons are 

short (7 minutes max.)  

You may propose a regular presen‐

taƟon, a lightning presentaƟon, or 

both.  

Indicate, for each proposal sub‐

miƩed, which type you want to 

make.  

Symposium By the Sea  

 

2nd LiDAR Symposium — 2nd Call for presentaƟons 

Sponsored by the South Coast GIS Users Group  

and the South Slough NaƟonal Estuarine Research Reserve. 

QuesƟons? Call John Bragg, 541‐888‐5558, ext. 129, or email john.bragg@state.or.us 


